
 

6th September 2018 
 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students 

FATHERS DAY RAFFLE RESULTS 

 
 
 

To: 
1st Prize—Ticket number 01182— 
      Danny Te Iri 
2nd Prize– Ticket number 00762–  
      Paula Scholer 
Our first prize winner Danny Te Iri has 
kindly donated his winning prize back 
to our school.  Thank you Danny for 
this generous donation.   
Therefore we are offering a Closed 
Tender for the Paintball prize.  You 
can take up to 20 people on a      
paintball trip.  All you need to do is 
write how much you would pay for 
this prize with your name and phone 
number and place in the container at 
the school office.  All funds received 
from this tender will be going           
towards the Wellington Senior Trip. 

To the following businesses and 

individuals who generously        

donated prizes and helped support 
our recent Fathers Day Raffle.  

Our raffle was a huge success, 

and that raffle would not have 
been possible without your help! 

 
Bhavna & Mukesh Patel 

Donating the Paintball Prize.  A very big 
thankyou for this magnificent donation. 

Agrisea 
A beautiful gift basket full of their 

amazing products. 
Bunnings, Valley Chainsaws &   

Paeroa Marine & Cycle 
Donating wonderful useful gifts for our 

gift basket prize 
L&P Cafe 

Donating a “Brunch for Two” voucher. 
  

Thank you to Mrs McMillan,        
Mrs Monrad and students who braved 
the weather selling tickets down town. 

Coming Events 

SEPTEMBER 
12th BOT Meeting 6.30pm  
 School Staffroom—All Welcome 
19th School Speech Competition  
 Fundraising Meeting 6.30pm 
20th Paeroa College ‘Disney’ Disco 
22nd Car Wash Fundraiser—Super Tyre  
 Guy, Puke Road, 9-1pm 
28th Kapa Haka Festival 

End of Term 3—SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

    
OCTOBER 

15th  Welcome Back—Beginning  
  of Term 4  
13th  Car Wash Fundraiser    
20th  Wellington Trip Fundraiser 
  “Dances through the Decades”  



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Bayley Kovacevich-Adams—Room 9 
Tumai Rangi-Ainsley—Room 10 
Shaneyce Cavanagh—Room 7 

 
 

     

Ruby Hedges—Room 10 
Tayla Bennett—Room 7 

Abdullah Zubair—Room 4 

TOTARA SPRINGS SPORTS CAMP    
RESULTS 
Well done to our students who 
attended the Totara Springs Sports 
Camp last week.  Our combined team 
with Hikutaia School came 5th overall 
which was an excellent effort by     
everyone.   Our team were winners in 
Bowls, Chess, Draughts and Girls           
Indoor Soccer and Runners Up in 
Touch, Tag, Hole in One Golf, and   
Athletics.  Congratulations to Nicholas 
Rosenberg who came home with the Julian Trophy for draughts.  Well done Nicholas! 
Thank you to all our wonderful parent helpers and coaches who helped and supported 
our team. 
THAMES VALLEY CROSS COUNTRY 
This years competition, held in Ngatea, was a challenging course.  Our students did very 
well with Daejah Wairepo placing 5th in the very competitive Year 5 race.  Well done 
Daejah!  A big thankyou to Mr Hearn for driving the competitors to the event and being 
a Marshal. 
FUNDRAISING MEETING UPDATE 
Thank you to all our parents who attended the fundraising meeting held on Tuesday 
night.   There are going to be two car washes held on Saturday 22nd September and 
Saturday 13th October at Super Tyre Guy, Puke Road from 9am to 1.00pm, $5.00 per 
car wash.  Great chance to give your car a “Spring Clean”.    
We are in need of helpers please for the upcoming dance “Dances through the          
Decades” which is being held on Saturday 20th October.  If you can help on the night or 
with the preparation please let us know as your help will be greatly appreciated. 
MILLER ROAD CARPARK RECONFIGURATION 
The carpark at the end of Miller Road has recently been reconfigured to allow the buses 
to drop the students from Room 2 off and to free up the entrance to our school so     
parents can drop their children off. 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award— Rooms 6, 7 & 10 



PUBLIC NOTICES 

 
FREE EAR CLINIC SERVICE 

The free ear clinic will be in Paeroa on Thursday 27th September at the Plunket 
rooms, cnr Wharf & Marshall Streets from 9.30am to 12.30pm.  They are also going 
to be in Thames on Wednesday 12th September at Thames South School, Rolleston 
Street from 9.45am to 2.00pm 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 



Victoria Battery  
Tramway and Museum 

 Gold mine and Museum tours 
 Underground Kiln tours 
 Tramway ride 
 Group bookings by arrangement 
 

Open Wednesdays, Sundays  
and Public Holidays.   

 

Ph:  07 863 8733 
Email: info@vbts.org.nz 

Dreadon Plumbing &  
Drainage Ltd.  

 
Paeroa Plumbing and Drainlayers 

Servicing Paeroa 
for over 35 years   

 
33 Puke Rd, 
Paeroa 3600 

 
Phone 8627413 

 

HOMEBASED 
EDUCATORS REQUIRED 

Can you provide a safe and nurturing home filled with 
fun, play and education?   Do you have a passion for 
supporting children’s interest, learning and develop-

ment?   This is a great opportunity to start a career in 
home based early childhood education. 

We offer free resource and equipment library, free 
training, and professional development opportunities, 
regular organised outings, and ongoing support and 
play ideas from our qualified early child teachers who 

will visit you each month. 
Already work as an Educator? Talk to me today about 

our transfer bonuses. 
For further information, 

Contact Mel on 0800 543 996 Ext 2 or 
mel@akidzworld.co.nz 

Paeroa Vet Services 
Ivan Petch & Bruce Nicol 

 

For all your Animal Health care needs 
 

Puke Road, Paeroa 

Ph:  862 7295 

Homeopath  

available in Paeroa  
-  flexible appointment times  - 

Unsure if Homeopathy is for you?  I offer FREE 
15 minute introduction consultations to  
answer your questions and discuss how  
homeopathy can assist 
with your and your fami-
ly’s health concerns. 

Please contact June @  

Balance Homeopathy  

0274 968 221 


